
January 10, 2022

Dr. Gregory Hobaugh
High Bridge School District
40 Fairview Ave.
High Bridge, NJ 08829

Dear Dr. Hobaugh,

Please accept this letter as notice of my resignation as a special education teacher at the middle school.
My last day will be 60 days from now.

I was offered and accepted a full time position at another district. After much consideration, I decided that
the offer for a full time position was impossible for me to decline.  I would like to thank you for the
opportunity to work in this district with some of the best teachers and staff I have ever had the pleasure of
working with.  I would have never considered another position if this was full time.   I really do love it
here.

Sincerely,

Amy Miller


